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FROM THE PRESIDENT
It is with great honor that I share with you a summary of our
achievements for the 2018-2019 year. The foundation
completed another successful year strengthening our existing
programs while expanding funding to include enrichment
experiences for students. 
 
Due to the generosity of our donors, we launched our first
annual campaign, "Golden Giving", which will become the
foundation of support that will sustain us for generations. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, thank you for your
continued support of our foundation and its mission. Because
of your generosity, we continue to support excellent
educational opportunities at Carrollton City Schools, creating a
prosperous community of students who will one day change
the world. 
 
Chuck Harper
President, Board of Directors

GoldenFOUNDATION LAUNCHES 
Carrollton City Schools families and supporters have a
golden opportunity to support the school district in a
way that has never been pursued before through the
launch of the Golden Giving Campaign. The campaign
is an Annual Fund effort to grow the foundation’s
general endowment that supports a variety of
initiatives to promote student success, such as
instructional grants for teachers, other programs not
supported through state or local funding, and a new
enrichment initiative that currently provides more field
trip experiences for students with a long-term goal to
support potential study abroad opportunities in the
future. Families can support the campaign by enrolling
to give a monthly recurring donation for as little as
$10 per month. To learn more, visit www.cfwg.net/ccs/.
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AND MORE...
The foundation celebrated its first

Enrichment Experience for students

funding a trip for second grade to see

the Atlanta symphony. Additionally, the

foundation awarded grants for the CCS

Stream Restoration Project, Kid's First

Fund and System Teacher of the Year.

The foundation also managed the

$1.5MM Pope-McGinnis Student

Activity Center Capital Campaign

project which opened in August.
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